
AVON TOWNSHIP 

Summary Publication of Ordinance 06-04-25 
 
Avon Township Ordinance 06-04-25, “Ordinance Repealing an Ordinance 
Regulating Noise at Licensed Establishments in Avon Township,” was adopted 
by the Avon Township Board of Supervisors at their meeting on June 4, 2025.  
This ordinance repeals the 2009 Township ordinance: “An Ordinance 
Regulating Noise at Licensed Establishments in Avon Township.”  This is only a 
summary publication.  The full text of Ordinance 06-04-25 is available for 
inspection at the Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN), the 
Great River Regional Library, and on the Avon Township website 
(www.avontownshipmn.gov). 
 
Published in the Star-Post, Wednesday, June 18, 2025 

http://www.avontownshipmn.gov/

